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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
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Jim Stover <jestover@bresnan.net> Wed, Feb 12, 2020 at 1:55 PM
Reply-To: jestover@bresnan.net
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob:   I will be mailing my adequacy response to the Division tomorrow.  Please extend the
decision deadline for the subject technical revision until March 6, 2020.  I can also e-mail the
response if you want to see the response sooner.  Let me know.

 

Jim Stover, P.E.

J. E. Stover & Associates, Inc.

2352 N 7th Street , Unit B

Grand Junction, CO 81501

O: 970-245-4101 M: 970-260-0802

 

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Wed, Feb 12, 2020 at 2:58 PM
To: Jim Stover <jestover@bresnan.net>

Thanks Jim.  I will make that update to the Permit System (deadline of March 6) if necessary.  The current deadline is
next Friday.

You can email your response if it is convenient, but I will not likely have time to look at it until next week.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Wed, Feb 19, 2020 at 2:35 PM
To: Jim Stover <jestover@bresnan.net>

Hi, Jim.

mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us
http://mining.state.co.us/
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The Division accepts this extension to March 6th.

Thank you,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us

On Wed, Feb 12, 2020 at 1:55 PM Jim Stover <jestover@bresnan.net> wrote:
[Quoted text hidden]
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